Cllr Louise Emery notes regarding Action points of meeting 9th March 2023

Attached is the planned TRO for the road that goes past the paddling pool (Colwyn Rd). The restriction is no waiting/unloading May to September only, ie. you won’t be able to park on the Bodafon Field side in the summer months. Feedback would be appreciated but should go direct to Cllr.frank.bradfield@conwy.gov.uk and/or cllr.antony.bertola@conwy.gov.uk (Craig Y Don Councillors).
 
Permit scheme: I have given my thoughts regarding the Tudno Street permit scheme after 3 months to the lead Officer of this pilot as every evening, a stretch of road that could be used by visitors staying at the nearby hotels is empty. In the balancing act of pleasing residents, hoteliers and visitors it may be too far in the residents favour.
My suggestion is that once the pilot has finished, it is reviewed and one side of the street does REMAIN a permit only section (outside the terrace houses) and one side is released with no restrictions. I have asked for the thoughts of the two other Ward Councillors, Cllr Harry Savile & Cllr Mandy Hawkins.
 
 
